

Well hello... its me... I hope you've not forgotten about me because I definitely have not forgotten about you! In fact I'm really missing you all! School seemed even quieter for the first two weeks of this month; I'm told it was the Easter holidays but there were still some children in school, although definitely not as many!

I've kept up with exploring our school and I am still rather partial to a twig or leaf! I now know my way to the staffroom as we visit there each day when we first arrive in school and at lunchtime to get my water. I have also been introduced to some of our school

governors (Míss Redman says these people are very important at Westfields!) and they all live in the computer screen—well that's where I saw them in their 'Zoom' meetings!

When Miss Redman and I have been out on our daily walks, I have been trying to meet other four-legged friends but it is a bit tricky at the moment as you know. I have become more brave though as I've grown a bit (mainly just longer!) I have even said hello to some large breeds including labradors and spaniels... I am learning to sit and lie down when Miss Redman tells me too (but mainly just to get a treat!) I even give her my paw sometimes but I do get a little confused and roll on to my back as I do love a tummy tickle! I'm going to keep doing my best with my training and I hope you are all doing the same with your home learning—then when we see each other again we can share our progress!

Keep being good at home! I can't wait to see you all soon.

Love,



